Dixon Code Enforcement January 29, 2025

Dixon Code Enforcement met January 29, 2024. Attending were Board Chairman Sondra Norman, Board members Teresa Johnson, Janice Baker, and Stace Poole, City Clerk Barb Goff, and Commissioner Robert Brown.

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved on a motion by Mr. Poole, seconded by Mrs. Baker, all ayes.

Mrs. Norman gave an overview of what the Code Enforcement Board does and a brief update on cases. Several cases are awaiting research and action by the City Attorney. Several other cases have been placed on temporary hold until a Code Enforcement Officer can be hired.

Mrs. Norman announced she has a potential candidate for the position of Code Enforcement Officer. Board members agreed for her to schedule with that person to attend the next meeting.

A meeting was scheduled for February 19 at 10am.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Johnson, seconded by Mrs. Baker, all ayes.

Sondra Norman, Chairman

Barbara Goff, City Clerk